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Monday 24th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

As explained in this half term’s Whole School Newsletter, our Curriculum Induction Evenings
will be taking place on Wednesday 27" September at 3.45pm and again at 4.30pm.

Please use the following links to enter the meeting where you will be asked to enter the
passcode. Please ensure your microphone is on mute as unintended background noise can
be very distracting. Please also have your camera screen turned on.

The link can be used for either time you choose to attend.

Year 6 Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 847 5257 2915 Passcode: y85hjY

Year 5 Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 717 3493 9946 Passcode: m7fQY3

Year 4 Zoom Link
Meeting 1D:204 428 0323 Passcode: uYJV9V

Year 3 Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 713 7279 1450 Passcode: yH95kr

Year 2 Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 811 8468 7964 Passcode: XuQuq0

Year 1 Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 828 7684 7687 Passcode: 6W0imc

Reception Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 867 1934 2539 Passcode: 7acSQd

Nursery Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 984 4379 6473 Passcode: bqt6M4

The meetings will last approximately 30 minutes. These are an opportunity for you to receive
information about your child’s year group curriculum and the ways you can support their
learning at home.

After the meeting, which will be delivered by the teachers in each year group, the
PowerPoints will be shared on the relevant year group’s class page. However, if you can


https://us05web.zoom.us/j/84752572915?pwd=ScAiblteKvw0i6TKGxZcmQge103SOx.1
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71734939946?pwd=dG7XozShDiib69BHSsVHjI4ncb5hNq.1
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/77439880559?pwd=aEuKqYKcoXGJ1ZmLIvEWoPWeINYFyi.1
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71372791450?pwd=epS1gHP6cLpGZ1iq5UTLZmwHFa7Oi6.1
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/81184687964?pwd=pzeRPKWbXdFYyLasEtjnPgZVEIYpNt.1
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/86719342539?pwd=bZRXIExWLgDurLkvjDuvyHWt7iqd7O.1
https://zoom.us/j/98443796473?pwd=bTZwQnFucHJFR2orZXcvdWxsM2E3Zz09

attend the online meeting, please do, as we will have the chat option open for you to ask
questions of the year group team about the curriculum.

To avoid technical issues which could prevent you from joining the meeting, you can join a
test meeting by following this link https://zoom.us/test

We look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday.
Best wishes,

L

Ruth Byrne
Head of School
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